Subject: A Quick Action Can Save a Life – Prevent Pediatric Vehicular Heatstroke
Dear Team,
As we head into the warmer months, it’s critical that we all remain vigilant about a danger that can strike in just minutes — pediatric vehicular heatstroke. Every year, children tragically lose their lives after being left in hot vehicles. Alarmingly, nearly 1 in 4 of these incidents happen while a parent or caregiver is at work.
We all have a role to play in preventing these tragedies:
1. Double-check your back seat before locking up – especially during routine changes or busy mornings.
1. Set a reminder on your phone or place an item you’ll need (like your badge or purse) in the back seat.
1. Be a good bystander – if you see a child alone in a vehicle, call 911 immediately. Every second counts.
1. Speak up – remind colleagues and visitors that even "just a minute" is too long to leave a child in a car.
1. Reminder – this tragedy can happen to anyone.
To support our shared commitment to safety, we ask that you take 10-minutes to watch this brief Children in Hot Cars E-Learning Course developed by the National Safety Council. It provides key facts and actionable steps to prevent heatstroke tragedies:
You can take it on your own or as part of a team, and it’s a simple yet powerful way to help protect the most vulnerable members of our communities.
We’ve also placed posters and signage in our parking areas and shared areas.
Thank you for taking this seriously and doing your part to help save lives.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Title]
[Company Name]

